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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

 
Pupil Agency and The Thrive Road To Net Zero Launch - 27th September 2023 
 
As part of our links with the Thrive Trust three students have been selected to share their 
opinions on pupil agency and show how their Voice can have an Influence on our Trust and 
their own lives. The first meeting this year is due to take place on Wednesday 27th September 
at Kelvin Hall School. Your daughter is one of the students selected to be involved in this 
event. 

 
They will attend school as normal on the 27th September and we will then organise for a taxi 
to take the students and member of staff to Kelvin Hall at 12.30. They will return to school by 
3pm. 
 
There is no charge for the day and students will be expected to wear full uniform. 
 
The students will be supervised during the afternoon by a staff member from school but also 
by Staff from Thrive Trust. 
 
If you are happy for your daughter to attend please complete the permission slip below and 
return back to school ASAP. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr B Ash 
 
Director of Pupil Engagement 
 

 
 
Newland School for Girls reply slip please return to Mr Ash ASAP. 
 
 
Name: ……………………………………………………. Tutor: ……………………….... 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the Pupil Agency and The Thrive Road To Net 
Zero Launch 27th September 2023 
 
 
Contact Telephone Number ……………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed: …………………………………………………………….. Date: …………………….. 


